BOHICKET MARINA VILLAGE

Council of Co-Owners

July 1, 2021
Dear Owner/Resident,

The tree company will be working next Tuesday and Wednesday at Bohicket Marina, weather

permitting. Please do not park between buildings 2 and 3 (1914 and 1915) as they will be trimming the
oak trees.

Also, they will be trimming the crepe myrtles at 1901, 1905, 1907, 1921, 1923, 1941 and 1944. Please do
not park near those courtyard areas.

Please contact our office 843 722 0455 should you have any questions.

Thank you!

Oliver H Mathewes

Manager

Suite 6A ¢ 259 East Bay Street ¢ Charleston, South Carolina 29401 ¢ Phone (843) 722-0465



